
 

Wing Lake Happenings - Week of 9-23 to 9-27-19 
 

 
 

CALENDAR REMINDERS -  

● REMINDER - There is NO SCHOOL on the following upcoming dates: 

○ Monday, September 30th - Holiday 

○ Wednesday, October 9th - Holiday 

○ Monday, October 14th - Staff Professional Development 

 

● Parent Group - Wednesday, October 2nd at 10 a.m. in the Media Center 

● Open House/Curriculum Night will be Thursday, October 24th from 6:30 - 8 p.m.  

○ Students and their families are invited to attend this fun evening! 

● Fall Fest will be held Thursday, October 31st during the school day. 

 

 



_______________________________________________________________________ 

IEP Invitations and Draft IEP’s 

We wanted to let all of our parents/guardians know that IEP Invitations, 

along with Procedural Safeguards, will be sent home via email beginning 

this year. Additionally, teachers will be sending home draft IEP’s for your 

review ahead of the meeting. Thank you for reading and responding to your 

child’s teacher and ancillary staff members as emails come through. We 

pride ourselves on fantastic two-way home/school communication! 

_______________________________________________________________ 

Over the last week we have seen more runny noses than usual. Fall peak 

allergy season is here! Friendly reminder from our student handbook: 

 

 

 



_______________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________ 

 

For more information go to:  ​https://www.smore.com/e3quv 

 

 

https://www.smore.com/e3quv


Pictures from Troy DAZE! Thank you to our Adapted PE teacher, 

Maciej Litkowiec, and all of our staff who helped get 30 students to 

Troy DAZE this year. Everyone had a great time! 

 

 

 

 



________________________________________________________ 

Drop off and Pick up Procedures -  

Effective immediately, in order to maintain students’ confidentiality and assist 

classrooms with maintaining routines, while limiting disruptions, please plan to ​drop off 

and pick up your child from the school lobby​. Please stop in the office to let Marilyn and 

Kim know you are here. Staff will then come down to the lobby to drop off/pick up your 

child. This change also helps us with building safety/security by making sure the office is 

aware of who is in the building.  

Additionally, please send a note/email or phone call if you will be picking up your child 

early! Thank you for your help! 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 



 
 

Wing Lake PTO Facebook Page:  
https://www.facebook.com/WingLakePTO/?ref=

br_rs 
 

 
https://parrotwear.com/winglake/shop/home 
 

The link is now up and running!  
Every order benefits the Wing Lake PTO! 

 
 

 
Shop at Kroger and donate a portion of your 
purchase to Wing Lake: 

https://www.kroger.com/account/enrollCo
mmunityRewardsNow/ 

 

 
Clip your Box Tops and send them in please! 

Or you can now scan your receipt! 
 

 

 
 

Thank you for sharing your children with us! 
Enjoy your week! 

 -Rebecca 
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